PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM
Cottonwood Heights City Council

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that a quorum of the Cottonwood Heights City Council may be present for the Senior Social (Q & A with City Council) on 6/18/2025 from 1:30 PM to 2:30 PM.  This event will be held at 2277 E Bengal Blvd in Cottonwood Heights, UT 84121. 
No official business will be conducted, or any official action taken.
I certify that the foregoing City Council Notice was dated and posted June 17, 2025.

Tiffany Janzen, City Recorder
Cottonwood Heights City, UT

tjanzen@ch.utah.gov




